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PRESS	RELEASE		

	
	

Independence	Day	Celebrations	
	

Due	 to	 the	 ongoing	 COVID-19	 pandemic	 and	 respecting	 the	 lockdown	 regulations	 of	
South	African	Government,	there	will	be	no	gathering	in	the	High	Commission	premises	
on	the	occasion	of	this	year’s	Independence	Day.		
	
The	 flag	 unfurling	 ceremony	 will	 be	 (live)	 streamed	 at	 9:30	 AM	 on	 15th	 August.	 All	
members	of	the	Indian	community	are	requested	to	join	us	in	the	flag	unfurling	function	
in	a	virtual	mode	and	celebrate	the	occasion	in	a	befitting	manner.		
	
Mission’s	Facebook	page	-	IndiaInSouthAfrica	and	Twitter	-	@hci_pretoria	may	please	be	
followed	for	further	updates.	
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